Hawkley Hall High School

Carr Lane, Wigan WN3 5NY | T: 01942 204640 E: admin@hhhs.net | W: www.hhhs.net

Headteacher: Mr P McKendrick



Dear parent/carer,

To help your child prepare for the rigours of a future GCSE examination series, they will undertake two end of year assessments in the designated examinations rooms used by the current Year 11.

Subject	Date	Periods
Year 7 Science	Tuesday 24 th June	3 and 4
Year 7 English	Friday 27 th June	3 and 4

They will also complete assessments in their remaining subjects throughout this half term as well.

The highest standards of effort, motivation and behaviour are expected throughout the examination period. This preparation is key to ensure that they fulfil their potential in their GCSEs. Should your child not meet the expected standards for behaviour during the examinations we will inform you immediately. Any misconduct during external examinations could potentially lead to disqualification, therefore we want to prepare our students effectively for formal test conditions.

The examinations are designed to showcase your child's strengths, as well as highlight their areas of development so that subject teachers can address these over the remaining weeks of the summer term. Topic lists will be provided by subject teachers to help your child revise for these examinations.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate in contacting the school so that we can direct your questions to the relevant members of staff.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support this year so far and for the remaining six weeks.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Fiddler Deputy Headteacher

















